
                                                                                                                                                                          
Minutes of Special Meeting, November 18, 2024

The Town Council of the Town of Warren met Monday, November 18, 2024 in a Special Session
at Assembly Hall, Council Meeting Room, 131 N. Wayne St, in accordance with rules of Council and 
applicable law.

Those present were:  Council Members, Steve Buzzard, Ron Boxell, Jeremy Rufener; Clerk-
Treasurer, Marilyn Morrison.  

The meeting was scheduled to accept bids on a Trash Contract.
President Buzzard opened the meeting at 6:00 pm as advertised.  Opened and read was a bid from

GFL, the only bidder,  with the bid amount of $20.00 per unit for the first year, $21.00 per unit for the 
second year, and $22.05 per unit for the second year.  Curbside recyling bid at an additional $6.50, $6.82, 
$7.16 as scheduled above. Taken under advisement until review at the next scheduled meeting of Town 
Council.  Current rate is $9.05 per unit.  

There being no further business to come before Council the meeting was adjourned.

Submitted__________________  __________________
    Marilyn Morrison            Clerk-Treasurer
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